
June 2017

Brothers,

It’s hard to believe it is June already. I hope all of you had a peaceful Memorial Day weekend. I
also hope that you were able to take time out of your busy schedules to remember those that made
the ultimate sacrifice for our country! Memorial Day is also when the 4th degree is held in our area.
We had 4 knights take their 4th, Anthony Esposito, Don Ibach, Robert Miller and Joe Diorio. Con-
gratulations Sir Knights! Also congratulations and welcome Tony Dicicco. Tony took his 1st degree
on May 18th at our council. Tony is from Ransom Parish.

We have a lot going on in June. We have our elections of officers at the business meeting on the 1st.
On the 1st we will also be giving a donation to one of our RSVP seminarians, Adam Rosinski. We
will be presenting Adam with his check at a general session meeting after the business meeting. On
July 11th we will be holding our annual ARC collection at the Acme on Bleigh St (former Pathmark).
On June 18th we willing be having a Father’s day affirmation of wedding vows at St Cecilia’s church
at the 9:30 am mass. I encourage all married men to attend with their wives and families. We have
pews reserved. This affirmation is open to all married men and their wives and families. On June
14th we will be handing out our awards to the 8th grade winners for our essay contest and highest
grade in religion to each Parish school.

The Archdiocese has transferred some of the priests from our Parishes. Father Howarth and Father
Sullivan from Resurrection of Our Lord, Father Miller from St. Cecilia and Father Dwyer from Ma-
ternity BVM. I wish all of them the best of luck at their new Parishes. They will be dearly missed
by our council. All of them have supported us and done whatever they could to help us.

This is my last banner letter. I hope you have found my letters informative, useful and enjoyed read-
ing them. I did my best to keep them interesting and at times light hearted. I pray that God Blesses
all of you!

Fraternally Yours,
Clint Snyder
Grand Knight
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Death & Distress.......... Clint Snyder, GK 267-287-6182
Deputy Grand Knight … David Montvydas 215-742-3395
Financial Secretary....... Domenic Marzullo 215-837-1847
Visitation........................ Clint Snyder 267-287-6182
Insurance Agent………. William Urban 267-984-8068

BANNER STAFF
Editor........ Herb Marizy 267-566-4718

Please submit all articles for the Banner by the 20th of the month.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
ACTIVITIES FOR

JUNE JULY
1 - Business Meeting 4 - Independence Day

Elections for Officers 6 - Business Meeting
8 - Home Association Meeting 20 - Social

15 - Social 20 - Social
22 - Social 27 - Officers Meeting
29 - Officers Meeting

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR OUR ILL BROTHER KNIGHTS & LADIES

Bill Wagenborg, Josephine Pistilli, Veronica Kovacik, George Fecik,
Gus Larizzio, George Diaz, Richard L. Girkin, Bro. Jerry Sweeney,
Joe Efkowitz, Domenic Marzullo, PGK, Charlie Bisignaro, DD

Please call in the names of all ill Brother Knights

**************************************

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL WHO WERE BORN IN JUNE

James Campbell Carlos M. Contente
Michael J. Darab Ronald J. DiPietro
Francis J. Domzalski Dennis J. Friel
Charles V. Gaubas Patrick A. Hegarty
Donald A. Horvay Colin P. Kelly
Daniel J. McKenna James J. McLaughlin
William L. Meyers James J. Miller
Charles V. Minarcik, Jr. Thomas G. Palandro
Alfred L. Penzo David P. Schein
Raymond L. Snyder Robert E. Wallis
Jerome A. Zaleski



ARC Collection

The ARC Collection will be held on June 11th, 10am until 5pm. Chairman Chuck Kuhar can use all
the help we can muster. For our new members: ARC is an organization which helps individuals with
intellectual and developmental disabilities. The Knights of Pennsylvania have worked with them for
the past 38 years by soliciting monetary funds for their work. Our Council has helped in this endeavor
for many years. Representatives from Father Ryan Council will be at the Acme on Bleigh St. (former
PathMark).

Father’s Day Affirmation of Wedding Vows

On June 18th we willing be having a Father’s Day affirmation of wedding
vows at St Cecilia’s church at the 9:30am mass. All married men are
encouraged to attend with their wives and families. We have pews
reserved. This affirmation is open to all married men and their wives and
families. We hope you’ll join us.

Father Ryan Council Joins the 21st Century

While Father Ryan Council has had a website on the internet for several years now, we have been
somewhat lax in keeping it up to date in a timely manner. In an effort to correct this situation, our
council has formed a “PR & Communication Committee”. We have updated the website and started a
Facebook page. We hope you’ll visit them both on a regular basis. Here is how to find them:

Website: http://www.FatherRyan5036KofC.org
Facebook Page: Knights of Columbus Father Ryan Council 5036 Phila PA

If you have anything you want to contribute to either of these two venues, please contact one of the
following members of the committee:

Herb Marizy herb@herbmarizy.com
Will Schmitt wajschmitt@gmail.com
Don Ibach donald.james.ibach@gmail.com

All submissions will be discussed by the committee and we will upload or post as appropriate.



Father Thomas Ryan Knights of Columbus Council 5036

Officer Slate for Fraternal Year 2017 – 2018

Grand Knight Dave Montvydas

Deputy Grand Knight Will Schmitt

Chancellor George Warren

Warden Tony Esposito

Advocate Dave Schein

Financial Secretary Domenic Marzullo

Treasurer John McAleer

Recorder Pat Diamond

Inside Guard Donald Ibach

Outside Guard John LeConey

Trustee 3 Year Clint Snyder

Trustee 2 Year Mark Dillon

Trustee 1 Year Bill Meyers

Chapter Delegates Grand Knight

Deputy Grand Knight

John LeConey

Chuck Kuhar

George Warren

Alternate Delegates Don Ibach

Domenic Marzullo


